
                                             

Łutsel K’e Community Programs Supported by Cheetah Resources 

The upcoming Łutsel K’e Dene First Nation Annual General Assembly and the community’s Funeral Fund 

have each received financial contributions from Cheetah Resources Corp. 

The funds were presented Feb 1 to the Łutsel K’e Band Council during a community engagement visit by 

David Connelly, Vice President of Strategy and Corporate Affairs for Cheetah and its sister company, 

Vital Metals Ltd., and Eben Visser, Vital’s Chief Operating Officer. 

“We’re glad to have Cheetah Resources visit our community and assist community programs,” said 
Łutsel K’e Chief James Marlowe. “This is a sign of reaching a good working relationship that will provide 
outstanding benefits to LKDFN members.” 
 
Cheetah Resources is mining Canada’s first rare earth deposit at its Nechalacho Demonstration Project 

approximately 100 kilometres west of Łutsel K’e. 

“The visit to Łutsel K’e was one of a number we’re undertaking to share our plans with stakeholders and 

learn from their traditional knowledge,” said Connelly. “Community engagement is an important 

ongoing activity.” Meetings with several other First Nations and Metis, and neighbouring communities, 

have been or will be held in the near future. 

For more information: 
David Connelly, Vice President 
Strategy and Corporate Affairs 
Cheetah Resources Corp. and Vital Metals Ltd. 
dconnelly@cheetahresources.com  867 445 2700 

 

 

Łutsel K’e Band Councilors Brandon Michel, Charlie Catholique and Berna Catholique, along with Chief 

James Marlowe, accept a contribution from Cheetah Resources for their upcoming General Assembly. At 

left is Eben Visser, Vital Metals Chief Operating Officer, and at right, David Connelly, Vice President of 

Strategy and Corporate Affairs for Cheetah and Vital.  
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